
 We are pleased that CODS Journal of Dentistry is presenting its 7th volume of 
2015. The journal has been proving to be an excellent platform for sharing and 
acquiring knowledge. We are also excited that it has been attracting papers from a 
variety of advanced and emerging topics of interest in our �eld. I am delighted to 
extend my sincere appreciation to all the contributors and the esteemed editors who, 
through each issue of the journal, are building a greener legacy in evidence based 
clinical practice.

So I urge all the bene�ciaries to get actively involved in the fast paced growth of our 
periodical through your valuable contributions.

Thank you.
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Director’s Message 

Best regards,
Dr. V.V. Subba Reddy
Director
College of Dental Sciences
Email: directorcods@gmail.com

Greetings,
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